
 September 9th 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
We have had a fantastic first week in Reception.  
The children have settled in extremely well and have already made lots of friends.  
 
We have been learning to read and write our names and begun to learn the first 3 sounds m,a 
and s. In maths, we have been learning to sort objects into pairs. 

Starting School 



Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘Owl Babies’.  
 
We will act out and talk about the 
story using the language from the 
book.  

Maths 
 
We will be sorting objects into different groups. 
We will also be recognising patterns and com-
pleting them using real objects. 
 
 

 Messages 
Please make sure all of your child’s uniform is 
labelled clearly with their name. 
 
 
 
Please send your family photos to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk  
 
 
 
 
PE will be every Thursday.  
Please send your child to school in their school 
uniform with their PE kit to get changed into at 
school. 

Expressive Arts and Design 
Next week we will be learning to draw self 
portraits using a mirror and talking about the 
features on our face. 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning 
these words: 

trunk        twigs 
 

small 
 

flap         swoop  


